Greeley, Colo.— The National Board of Chiropractic
Examiners seated Dr. Carol Winkler (N.D.) at its
annual meeting in Dallas, Texas, on May 4, 2018. Dr.
Winkler holds one of the two seats filled by the
Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards
(FCLB). She comes to the NBCE with extensive
experience of NBCE test committees and exam
administration.

Dr. Winkler is a graduate of Palmer College of Chiropractic, practicing in
Bismarck, N.D. She is a member of the North Dakota Chiropractic Association
and was named Chiropractor of the Year in 2016 by that organization.

Dr. Winkler is currently the FCLB Treasurer. She also held the positions of
Board Chair and District I Director for the FCLB. She is a former President of the
North Dakota Board of Chiropractic Examiners.

Dr. Winkler comes from a long line of leaders. Her father, Dr. Carroll H. Winkler,
served as a member of the NBCE Board of Directors from 1991-1995.

Headquartered in Greeley, Colo., the NBCE is the international testing
organization for the chiropractic profession. Established in 1963, the mission of
the NBCE is to ensure professional competency through excellence in testing.
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